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Date: July 28, 2010 
 
 
TO: Whom It May Concern 
 
RE:  PDN # 100728-01 End of Life Notice for the DR 1000 Data Reduction Card 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam: 
 
This is notification that the following Data Reduction Card has been discontinued by Exar Corporation. 
 

EOL PRODUCT 
MODEL #  ORDER PART # 
DR 1000 9630HXL-4PCIE-G  

  1000A-05   
  9630HXL-4PCIE-G-NF 
 

SUGGESTED REPLACEMENTS 
MODEL # ORDER PART #  PRODUCT DESCRIPTION 
DR 1610 1610R 900 MB/s, Compression-only 

DR 1615 1615R 
900 MB/s, Compression, Encryption and Hash for 
Deduplication 

DR 1620 1620R 1800 MB/s, Compression-only 

DR 1625 1625R 
1800 MB/s, Compression, Encryption and Hash for 
Deduplication 

DR 1740 DX1740 
800 MB/s, Compression, Encryption and Hash for 
Authentication / Deduplication 

 
 
Exar values your business and would like to make this discontinuance as seamless as possible. 
 
Purchase orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis until January 31, 2011 with 
final shipments scheduled no later than July 31, 2011.   No reschedules will be allowed.  
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of these parts. If you have any questions 
regarding this notice please contact Lisa Bedard at lisa.bedard@exar.com .  
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to meet your future product 
requirements.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Zack Mihalis 
Sr. Director – Marketing  
Datacom and Storage Business Unit 
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